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STUDENT ELECTION DO’S AND DON’TS 
 

Do’s 

1. Make speeches in classrooms and at club meetings (check with instructors and club officers before 

you go). 

2. Be creative!  The more unusual the idea, the more likely people will remember. 

3. Hand out flyers (mini flyers, 1/2 or 1/4 sheet size, are best); make sure to include your name and 

position. 

4. Participate in debates and open mic sessions. 

5. Say your name at the beginning and end of your speeches. 

6. Get a catchy slogan and friends to help you out. 

7. Do buttons, hats, and any other items you can think of; make sure to include your name and 

position. 

8. Use contacts that are available to you.  If you have a contact who is a printer, call them up and ask 

if they will do you a favor (Keep track of cost of printing for reporting to the Election Committee.  

Donated item and services also count toward you campaign spending limit and must be reported). 

 

Don’ts 

1. Don’t disregard the DASG Election Code, Student Election Posting Guidelines, or any other 

Governing Documents. 

2. Don’t write in chalk on the ground or walls. 

3. Don’t take down, cover up, or deface other candidates’ posters or flyers. 

4. Don’t campaign within fifty (50) feet or clearly visible or audible within fifty (50) feet of an open 

polling site. 

 

For the complete rules and regulations read the 
DASG Elections Code, Student Election Posting Guidelines, 

and other Governing Documents listed at 
https://www.deanza.edu/dasg/elections/. 
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